

Executive Director
Brian Devlin

Land and Environmental Services

Glasgow City Council Exchange House 231 George Street Glasgow G1 1RX

Our ref 425072

Your ref

Ask for Phone Direct **Enrique Suarez** 0141 287 9207

Fax Direct

Date 5th October 2015

Dear Sir or Madam,

As you will be aware the Polmadie Footbridge which crosses the River Clyde at the Outland's Development has been closed as it is in an unsafe condition.

In order to restore amenity to the area as quickly as possible, the council has appointed JCJ Group to carry out the essential works to remove the unsafe bridge deck, leaving the concrete piers in place. This will restore access to the footways along the riverbank and allow all restrictions on river users to be lifted

I am writing to inform you that these works will begin week commencing 12th October 2015 and are programmed to take 5 months.

The works will require access at both sides of the footbridge. On the north side, access will be taken via Glasgow Green and on the south side, via Haughview Terrace.

Please be assured that every effort will be taken to minimise the impact of these essential works on local residents.

Funding options to replace the bridge deck are now being investigated.

I trust this explains the position should residents require any additional information, please contact Enrique Suarez, on 0141 287 9207

Yours faithfully

George Gillespie Assistant Director

Philman

Land and Evironmental Services





